Delia Memorial School (Broadway)

Notice to Parents / Guardian

April 15, 2019

Dear Parents / Guardians,

43rd Swimming Gala

The 43rd Swimming Gala of Delia Group of Schools will be held on May 9, 2019. Owing to the limited number of seats, we regret to inform you that your child / ward does not need to attend the event nor attend school.

Please complete the reply slip and ask your child / ward to return it to his/her class teacher on or before 18th Apr 2019.

Thank you for your attention.

Yours faithfully,

K.C. Lo
Principal

Reply Slip (PN_1819_184)

Re: 43rd Swimming Gala (School Holiday)

I acknowledge my child / ward will not take part in 43rd Swimming Gala, I also understand that there will be no school on that day.

Student's Name:		 Class:	()
Parant's / Guardian's	Sianotura	 Data	